
From: Fui Li  
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:37 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Council meeting agenda C#42-20 

Hello 

I have been a resident for 26 years at 9 Creekview Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9X1 
and am disappointed and against a plan to build a 28 storey rental apartment on 10684 
and 10692 Yonge St.  This puts a danger to our sewage system at Creekview Ave and 
Arten Rd in Richmond Hill.  We've already had a flood incident due to heavy rain in the 
past and will increase our home insurance again if similar incident does occur. 

Furthermore, a plan to add a backdoor exit right on Arten and Creekview which will 
further provide congestion to the area with people parking on the streets, making a 
mess during the construction period and noise.   

This does not retain the residential character of the area and should not be changed 
without the public's approval.  The density of the project is unrealistic. 

I am totally against it and looking forward to the hearing on Sept 23. 

Fui Li 
9 Creekview Ave, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 9X1 


